STV OSERRPINEWS

Wednesday 23rd July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

A big thank you to you all for your support this year. Your children Thursday 24 July:
have done you proud and while we are looking forward to the summer Summer Holidays Begin!
break, we can’t wait to see you all again in September! Have Fun!

To our Year 6s, please do come and visit us from time to time! What a Thursday 4* September:
wonderful group you are! We wish you all the very best as you start Children return to

your next chapter! You leave St Joseph’s with a wonderful legacy, our school.

staff are in tears and our Reception children will remember you as Friday 5™ September:
their buddies forever. Just think, one day they will be buddies New Year Mass at
themselves and remember you as they support the next generation! 9:30am in School.
Pursue your dreams and keep showing those Gospel Values to all!
Wishing everyone a lovely summer time,

Mr Willcox

Further dates can be found on our
website

Thank you to everyone who supported our school summer
fair and other events this year- we hope you have enjoyed
them!

A special thank you to all our volunteers for making the
events possible- we couldn’t do it without you.

We're still finalising the amount raised from the Summer Fair
and raffle but it’s looking like more than £1,600 which will
go towards our school library refit.

If you'd like to help run a fundraising activity next year or
support the PTA in another way, please get in touch so we
can do even more to support our children and school,

pta@stjo.uk

Hope everyone has a lovely summer break, and wish all the
year six students the very best for their next adventure.
From the PTA team.




St. Joseph’s Awards

c tulati I Gospel Values Award

Congratulations to the following
children:

Poppy J, Connor, Eden, Thea, Gene,
Evan, Roman.

C’o«yzd/«@b&@!




